
Title I Annual Meeting  

 
In accordance with No Child Left Behind, Title I, Part A, Section 1118 [c](1), the 

Gibbsboro School District must convene an annual meeting, at a convenient time, to 

which all parents of participating children must be invited and encouraged to attend, to 

provide parents with timely information about programs, a description and explanation of 

the curriculum in use at the school, the forms of academic assessment used to measure 

student progress, and the proficiency levels students are expected to meet. Also, each 

school must develop with parents for all children served under this part a school-parent 

compact that outlines how parents, the entire school staff, and students will share the 

responsibility for improved student academic achievement and the means by which the 

school and parents will develop a partnership to help children achieve the state’s high 

standards. To the extent practicable, materials must be in a format and language 

understandable to the parents. 

 

 


